Fiscal & Data Updates

FP 267 IDEA Part B Section 611 & 619 Substantially Approved

Status (SAS) pre-application has been launched!

The 2024-25 federal funds for special education FP 267 IDEA Part B Sections 611 & 619
Substantially Approved Status (SAS) pre-application has been launched. To access the pre-
application SAS, follow the instructions below:

1. Submit the pre-application Substantially Approved Status (SAS) at the Education Grants
Management System (EGMS) applicant login.

o If you do not have access to EGMS and are responsible for this application,
contact your LEA EGMS Administrator.

2. After submitting the pre-application, the OSPI Special Education fiscal team will give you
access to the full application.

Office hours and training documents: Here is a link to the Education Grants Management
System EGMS page on OSPI's website Grants Management. This page contains a variety of
resources to support you with how to create, validate, and submit applications. Weekly office
hours are Tuesdays at 10 am and Thursdays at 1 pm. Please visit the EGMS webpage Grants
Management to access the current Zoom link for the meetings.

FP 267 will be released soon. More details to follow.

For assistance, email Lynne Truitt or the special education fiscal inbox.
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PUBLIC INSTRUCTION


https://ospi-egms.my.site.com/ApplicantLogin4?username=null
https://ospi-egms.my.site.com/ApplicantLogin4?username=null
https://ospi.k12.wa.us/sites/default/files/2024-05/egmsorganizationadministrators.pdf
https://ospi.k12.wa.us/policy-funding/grants-management
https://ospi.k12.wa.us/policy-funding/grants-management
https://ospi.k12.wa.us/policy-funding/grants-management
mailto:lynne.truitt@k12.wa.us
mailto:speced.fiscal@k12.wa.us
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